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A dynamic formation 
program for catechists and 
others interested in gaining 

a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
September 10: Liturgy  

  
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 

http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1 
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STAND AND BE COUNTED 
 

Registering in a parish is a                        
declaration of your desire to be 

part of a Catholic community and 
a commitment in all its  
dimensions brings you  

advantages, recognition, and  
responsibilities of many kinds. 
Being a registered parishioner 

makes things much easier when it 
is time for infant Baptism,  

weddings, when asked to be a 
Baptismal or Confirmation  
Sponsor and even funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can 
only do this if a person is a  

registered, active and contributing 
member.  

 

So, are you a registered  
parishioner?  

 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in 

the Parish Ministry Center or online 
at www.st-justin.org 

Diocese of San Jose Welcomes Coadjutor Bishop Oscar Cantú 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
On July 11, 2018, it was announced by Most  
Reverend Christophe Pierre, Apostolic Nuncio, that 
Pope Francis had appointed Bishop Cantú as the  
Coadjutor Bishop of San Jose. He will become the 
third Bishop of San Jose upon the retirement of 
Bishop Patrick J. McGrath. 
 

We warmly welcome Bishop Cantú and we look  
forward to working with him to build up the coming 
Kingdom of God in this small portion of the vineyard 
of the Lord. A Mass of Welcome to the Diocese of San Jose will be 
celebrated at the Cathedral Basilica of Saint Joseph on September 28, 
2018 at 2:00 p.m. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND & JORDAN, MARCH 2019 
Join us on a 16-day pilgrimage to the Holy Land and Jordan under the spiritual 
direction of Rev. Stephen Harding Coffee, OFB, from March 12 to March 27, 
2019.  Walk in the footsteps of Jesus, visiting Nazareth, Cana, Tiberias, Capernaum 
and the site of the Sermon on the Mount. Take a boat ride on the Sea of Galilee.  In 
Jerusalem, walk the Via Dolorosa, explore the old city and the Church of the Holy 
Sepulcher.  Enjoy the evening candlelight procession in Petra, stand atop Mt. Tabor, 
float in the Dead Sea, get baptized at Bethany on the Jordan, and spend the night in 
Acaba on the Red Sea in Jordan.  Father Coffee will say Mass just for us in many of 
these ancient sites.  You can share all of these experiences and many more with 
wonderful companions and expert local guides.   For more information and brochures 
contact Kim (Conti) and Dan DeGroot  Email: admin@kimberlysre.com. 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of 
San Jose, please contact:  Child Protective Services 
408-299-2071; Call 911; or The Diocesan Office for the 
Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults, 408-983-0113 
or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial 
mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please contact: 
EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

Jr. High  
Catechists 

Needed 
 

Have you ever considered 
serving the Lord and sharing 

our faith story with our 
young Catholics?                       

If so, please  prayerfully     
consider joining our Faith  

Formation ministry team. The 
Jr. High sessions are Sunday 
mornings, 10:15 – 11:30 a.m. 
For more information, please 

contact Mary Kane at 
mykane@dsj.org. 

 

Tickets on sale now! www.onfirenorcal.com 

Ladies of St. Justin!  
 

Come join the Ladies Guild.  
 

 

Our First Meeting will be 
held on  

Tuesday, September 11 
6:00 p.m. 
Small Hall 

 
 
 

All ladies of the parish welcome! 

The Santa Clara Art and Wine 
Festival is next week! Please 
remember to arrive early for 
parking. As our parishioners, 

you are not required to pay $10 
to park if you are only 

attending mass, but if you are 
planning on going directly to 
the fair after Mass, please pay 
the $10. As always, thank you 
for your support & generosity.  

God Bless. 

Do you want to experience true freedom?  
Have you ever wondered what freedom 

means and how to find it? 
 
Exodus can be viewed as the defining           
moment in Israel's history, for it was then that 
God called Israel out of slavery in Egypt and 
to a life of freedom as His people. Exodus: 
Called to Freedom looks through the lens of Christ and the Church to show that, 
more than just seeking to free His people from the domination of Pharaoh, God 
desired to free His people from the far more sinister tyranny of sin, so they could 
live the authentic freedom that belongs to children of God. Because of this, the 
Exodus story is not just Israel's story, it is our story as well.  
 

Join us Thursday mornings, 10:00am to 11:30am in the PMC beginning                
September 20, 2018 for this ten week series which concludes December 20th.  The 
cost of the study guide is $25.  All are welcome no matter where you are in your 
faith journey.  Please reply to Mary Kane, mykane@dsj.org so that we will know 
how many books to order. 
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